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U.S. Department of Transportation 1200 New Jersey Ave, SE.
Washington, D.C. 20590

Pipeline and Hazardous Materials
Safety Administration

JUN 17T 2014

Mr. Brian C. Sheppard

Vice President, Pipeline Operations
Dominion Transmission, Inc.

445 West Main Street

Clarksburg, WV 26302-2450

PHMSA-2007-28458
Dear Mr. Sheppard:

The Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) reviewed the
documentation that you made available to the PHMSA Central Region staff during a
pipeline inspection on April 8, 2014. This inspection was in response to Dominion
Transmission, Inc., (DTI) request of January 22, 2014, to withdraw Special Permit number
PHMSA-2007-28458.

According to DTI’s records, the replaced pipe segments included in the TL-400 system of
Special Permit No. PHMSA-2007-28458 was put into service on July 17, 2013. Based on
PHMSA’s inspection of the records, Special Permit No. PHMSA-2007-28458 was
terminated on April §, 2014.

My staff would be pleased to discuss any other Special Permit or regulatory matter
pertaining to pipelines operated by Dominion Transmission, Inc. Ms. Linda Daugherty,
Central Region Director, may be contacted at 816-329-3800 for questions regarding the
oversight of this pipeline. Mr. John Gale, Director of Standards and Rulemaking, may be
contacted at 202-366-4046 for regulatory matters. Mr. Kenneth Lee, Director of
Engineering and Research, may be contacted at 202-366-0568 for technical matters.

Sincerely,
A
Jeffrey D. Wiese
Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety



